December 2022

Christmas Greetings,

| am continuing an old tradition of the Christmas holiday letter (Brag Rag as a friend once called it).
This year again I've been very busy and | feel very blessed with good health and strong family
relationships.

Lindsay graduated from Cadillac High School with a 4.0 GPA (60 classes-60 A’s). Her spring soccer
season for CHS was very successful with the team winning Districts and the first game of Regionals.
Lindsay is attending Boston College with an interest in pre-law.

Nicholas completed 4 % years of service in the US Army, then moved to Tampa. He worked at a golf
course and Golf Galaxy through the summer. Late summer saw Nick moving cross country to Cedar City
in southern Utah. Nick is enrolled in flight school for helicopter pilots at S. Utah University. Last week
he completed his first solo flight.

Joseph and Hannah are the proud parents of Ceci and her younger brother Lewis, who was born this
summer. They live in Sault Ste. Marie where Hannah is an RN for the Chippewa County Health Dept.
Joseph is a paramedic for Kinross EMS and a volunteer firefighter for Bay Mills Twp. He is continuing his
medical studies at LSSU for Pre-Med. He will graduate with a second BS this spring and then attend
Toledo Medical School. ‘

Mary joined me at Premier Realty. She helps me with the paperwork, marketing and promotion. We've
enjoyed working together and it’s been great to have her assistance during this very busy year.

She enjoys paddling her SUP on Lake Cadillac. Mary and | spend our free time biking and walking the
White Pine Trail. This summer we logged nearly 1,500 miles on our bicycles. We visited Isle Royale,
Nick in Tampa, Lindsay in Boston and Mary’s mother and family in Kansas.

The Meier family wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Mary and Jim
Lindsay, Nicholas, Joseph and Hannah, Ceci AND Lewis.




